PERSONNEL AND TRAINING BUREAU

NOTICE May 9, 2019
1.12

TO: All Commanding Officers

FROM: Commanding Officer, Personnel and Training Bureau

SUBJECT: STANDARDIZED ROLL CALL TRAINING PROGRAM

Beginning Deployment Period (DP) 5-2019, the Department will address policy, procedures,
goals, principles and other pertinent Department and community issues through the

Standardized Roll Call Training Program (SRCTP). The SRCTP training is designed to facilitate
roll call discussion of various topics within a 15-minute timeframe. Each DP,

Training Coordinators will access the SRCTP instructions and training material via the

Local Area Network (LAN), utilizing the Reference Library link, Roll Call Training tab. Each
day, Watch Commanders will record the SRCTP topics presented and the supervisor facilitating
the roll call training in the Watch Commander’s Daily Report. Commanding Officers shall
ensure the SRCTP is being conducted within their commands. The SRCTP does not replace
Roll Call Training Online/E-Learning.

Any questions or concerns regarding this Notice may be directed to Sergeant Richard Stark,
Field Training Services Unit, Police Training and Education, at (323) 276-2320.
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